Bredon Hill Academy

Headteacher
Miss D J West, MAEd, BEd, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher
Mrs M E Jessop, BA (Hons)
Business Manager
Mrs C E Shalom, BSc (Hons)
Assistant Headteacher
Mr M Horton, BA (Hons), NPQH
Assistant Headteacher
Mrs K Dunkley, BA (Hons), NPQSL
Assistant Headteacher
Ms S Vaughan, BA (Hons), NASENCO



Ashton under Hill, Evesham, Worcestershire, WR11 7SW

Tel: 01386 881426 Email: office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk Web: www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk X: @BredonHAcademy Facebook.com/BredonHAcademy

3rd October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 Tutor Meetings and Welcome to Middle School - Wednesday 16th October 2024

On Wednesday 16th October, Year 6 tutors will be available for appointments of five minutes to discuss how your child has settled into life at Bredon Hill Academy. Please complete the attached slip and return to your child's tutor before Thursday 10th October to arrange an appointment.

Alongside this, the school will be delivering presentations on a rolling programme to give parents/carers an overview of English/reading, maths and curriculum/assessment at Bredon Hill Academy. These presentations will last for around 15 minutes each and will give concise overviews of what learning looks like, expectations for home learning and how parents/carers can support their child. There is no need to sign up to these presentations – please just turn up with your child at any of the session times listed below.

	Session	Session	Session	Session	Session
	Time	Time	Time	Time	Time
English/Reading	3:35	4:00	4:25	5:00	5:25
Rooms 2 and 3					
Maths	3:35	4:00	4:25	5:00	5:25
Rooms 8 and 9					
Curriculum and	3:35	4:00	4:25	5:00	5:25
Assessment					
Room 4					

Furthermore, we are also offering the opportunity for pupils to show their parents/carers around the school during the same evening. School will be open to parents and carers and their child(ren) from 3:20pm until 6:00pm. Refreshments will be available in the school canteen. There will be car parking on the school tennis courts after 3:15pm. Please do not arrive before this time as there will be no access whilst school buses are on site.

Tutors will not be able to answer subject specific questions on this occasion. There will be a subject parents' evening for Year 6 parents in March.

We look forward to welcoming you on 16th October.

Yours sincerely

Chan

Mrs C Matthews Head of Year 6

Mr M Horton

M Hakar

Assistant Headteacher

REPLY SLIP: Year 6 Evening – Wednesday 16th October

Please return to your child's form tutor before Thursday 10th October.
Child's name: Form:
Preferred time to meet tutor - please tick one:
3:20pm – 4:00pm: 4:00pm - 4:40pm: 4:40pm – 5:20pm: 5:20pm – 6:00pm:
If you are unable to attend, please tick here:
Your child's form tutor will allocate a time and this will be written in your child's Learning Journal.